POLE LOCATIONS
STERLING, MA
May 15, 2019 TOWN oF
BUTTERICK MUNICIPAL BUILDING TOWN SZES},?NG
ROOM 205 at 6:40 pm

PUBLIC HEARING RECEIVED

On May 15, 2019 at 6:40 pm in the Butterick Municipal Building, 1 Park Street, Room 205, the
Sterling Board of Selectmen will hold a Pole Hearing under the petition of the Sterling Municipal
Light Department to locate one new pole and anchor. A new pole will be set on Ford Rd,
Sterling. The new support pole will be set directly across the street 50 feet South of Existing
Pole 12 Ford Rd. Maps and additional information may be seen/requested in/from the
Selectmen’s office in the Butterick Municipal Building, 1 Park Street, Sterling.

Proposed and Existing Poles Locations are the Red Dots

Kiayne@sterling-ma.gov




